
     

February 26  2024 

St. Antoninus 

JAGITUDE 
 

 jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood 
  

adjective:  

A reference to how 

one carries 

themselves when full 

of the pride in being a  

St. Antoninus Jaguar.  

 

(ex. They had a certain 

Jagitude about them.)  

 

noun:  

The passion it takes  

to be the best!  

 

(ex. The other schools 

knew it was over when 

they showed their 

Jagitude!) 

 

 

     Dear Parents, 

     Thanks once again to all for your understanding about our early 

dismissal needed last Friday.  Parking was still at a premium that 

afternoon, so I believe it was a very necessary adjustment.  We will 

have an extra additional way to show the Kumpf Family our support, 

and if you wish, with a donation, your child may come out of uniform 

this Thursday (2/29). We will have some other little things happening for 

leap day as well.  

      It’s time once again for a new month at the end of this week, and 

our second report card of the year will go home this Friday!  I hope 

you’ll see some great progress academically, and as always, please 

highlight with praise any comments about good effort and/or behaviors 

too!  

     We’ve been enjoying spring-like temps for a little while now, and the 

week to come is forecasted to be mostly nice and warm as well.  So far, 

we have only used one snow day this winter, and as you know, I 

increased our daily minutes this year.  With that in mind, we will extend 

our Easter Break by one day and be closed on Monday, April 8, for all 

who wish to view the eclipse here in town or in other various locations.   

     Our approved school calendar for 2023-2024 is now ready to share 

and I will post it soon on our website www.stacatholicschool.org for 

your planning purposes. 

     Yours in Christ, 

     Marianne Rosemond 

 

 

      

http://www.stacatholicschool.org


UPCOMING DATES 
March 1st Report Cards 

March 19th First Reconciliation 

March 26th Spring Picture Day 

March 28th 12:00 dismissal 

March 29th –April 7th  Easter Break 

April 26th Grandparents Day 

April 28th First Communion 

April 29th & April 30th  Kindergarten Screening (new students) 

 

 24-25 SCHOOL SUPPLY LISTS 

The 24-25 school supply lists are posted on the school website.   

 FISH FRY 

Saint Antoninus Boy Scouts Troop 614 invites you to enjoy our annual Lenten Fish Fry every Friday 
during Lent 5:00-7:00pm. The Fish Fry helps raise funds for Scouting activities for the Boy Scouts in 
our parish. Please note the is no Fish Fry on Ash Wednesday or Good Friday this year. Please see the 
attached menu and let the Boy Scouts do the cooking! At the Fish Fry for the next two weeks, in lieu of 
Split the Pot, we’ll be taking up collections for the Kumpf Family, and info will be kept there for the go 
fund me page and meal train as well. 

 GIRL SCOUT NEWS 

Attention Girl Scouts!  The Mother Daughter Luncheon is just around the corner.  Please use the 
attached flyer to RSVP by March 6.  No late reservations will be taken.  If you have questions please 
contact Danielle Goertemoeller at goertemoellerd@yahoo.com. 

 LASER TAG FUNDRAISER 

Come out for a night of fun and support St. Antoninus' 8th Grade DC Trip all at the same time!  Stop 
by Scallywag Tag February 28 from 4-6PM and show the attached flyer.  The DC general fund will 
receive 20% of all laser tag and mini golf purchases!  If you have questions please email Danielle 
Goertemoeller at goertemoellerd@yahoo.com 

 FESTIVAL PIZZA HOT LUNCH 

Festival Pizza Hot lunch rescheduled from 2/23 (early dismissal) to Monday, March 25th.  
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 ED CHOICE CHECK REFUNDS 

If you received an email from Fran Buchert regarding your Ed Choice check, you may pick it up in the 
school office between 8-2 daily.  If you are expecting a return of funds and you have not received your 
email, please reach out to Fran:  fbuchert@fmhe@org  

 ED CHOICE RENEWAL INFORMATION 

Now that we are closing the 23-24 school year accounts, we will begin the 24-25.  An email with       
directives will be sent this week.  Thank you for your patience we still have plenty of time to process 
the   renewals.  

 MOMS GROUP  

Moms Group of the Most Holy Eucharist is excited to welcome back parenting coach Renee Mattson 
(childinbloom.com) to speak on March 12th at 6:30pm in the St. Antoninus undercroft. Renee will be 
sharing strategies to help your kids change their behavior so your day to day family life is more fun 
and functional. She will focus on helping you teach, model, and practice positive behaviors that help 
your family bloom! Suggested donation of five dollars. Please let us know if you plan to attend by 
emailing us at moms@saintantoninus.org. 

 ST. X SUMMER CAMPS 

We are excited to offer a variety of summer camps where prospective students, boys and girls in 
grade school, will meet new friends, explore the St. Xavier campus and experience the core tenets of a 
Jesuit education. Through hands-on, community-based activities, St. Xavier’s teachers and coaches 
promote fun summer experiences filled with learning opportunities. Minecraft, filmmaking, guitar, act-
ing, makers space, and a variety of sports camps are offered. 

Class of 2029 only: St. Xavier is offering the Summer Enrichment Program. Through a mix of aca-
demic, cultural, social, and athletic activities, the SEP provides an excellent opportunity for students to 
become acquainted with life at St. X. Students will make a film, break out of an escape room, and build 
and race a soap box derby car. Register your son today for a fun-filled summer of meeting future class-
mates and having fun. This program is offered to rising 8th-grade boys only.  

Camps will sell out early so register quickly. Registration is now open at this registration link. https://
www.stxavier.org/academics/summer-camps 
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Mother
ST. ANTONINUS GIRL SCOUTS

Daughter

PAYMENT: Cash or checks payable to Girl Scout Service Unit 416.
RSVP: Please return ONE form for all your daughters. Complete forms

can be sent through school to Audrey Mueller (6th Grade-Dwyer)
 by Wednesday March 6, 2024

QUESTIONS: If you have questions please contact Danielle
Goertemoeller at goertemoellerd@yahoo.com.
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